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To the attention of potential suppliers, 

 

Reference is made to the Request for Quotation posted on 17 August 2022 with the subject of 

“Procurement of Oxygen Capsules and Monometers “, with the extended deadline of 5 September 

2022 which is now extended till 11 September 2022.   

 

We would like to inform you that the below clarification is added to the specifications following the 

response to the questions received from the suppliers: 

  

Q1: 

a. Could you please share a reference Picture for valve of tubes? 

b. Could you please share a reference Picture for manometer? 

A1: The picture is attached, however please kindly note that UNDP has no preferences for any 

specific Brand. 

 
 

Q2: Is it acceptable, that Oxygen cylinders be without handle for carrying and instead of that have 

cap? 

A2: handler is not a mandatory requirement, but Cap is required. The RFQ has been revised 

accordingly and Revision 1. 


